
Class of 2024 Senior Picnic

By Keira Bailey

On Friday, September 1st, class of 2024’s executive board hosted a picnic for the entire

senior class, which took place in the main courtyard during x bell and fourth bell. Oak Hills

faculty watched over the picnic and provided food for students, including grilled hot dogs, chips,

and popsicles. To prepare for the

picnic, some of the board members

created signs to pose with (pictured

below, photographed by senior

Rylee Dissinger). The hot dog sign

was created by senior board

member Leah Stolla, while the

“King of the Grill” sign was created

by former executive board member and senior Kalli Langdon, who claimed that the senior picnic

was “super fun” and that the senior class “should totally do more stuff like this.” This seems to

be the popular opinion, as fellow senior Layla Salvaggio thought “the picnic was really relaxing”

and she wished “the school would do more fun little events like this.” Overall, the picnic was a

big success! During the senior meeting on Tuesday, September 4th, the executive board

announced that due to the success of the senior picnic, they will be hosting another courtyard

picnic towards the end of the school year! #2ENIOR YE4R


